970 Madison = Oak Park = Illinois = 60302 = ph: 708.524.3000 = fax: 708.524.3019 = www.op97.org

Date:

June 23, 2016

To:

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent

From:

Michael Padavic, MJP

Senior Director of Special Education Services

Re:

Lakeview Bus End of the Year Report

This 2015-2016 school year, the Lakeview Bus Report focused on three areas; accidents, parent complaints, and timely drop off and pick up from the schools. The results are below.

Accidents:

Two minor fender benders resulting in no injuries to students.

Complaints

There were five parent complaints. Four complaints were regarding late or missed pick ups. One complaint was regarding student behavior on the bus.

Arrival/Departure:

Beye – one bus was consistently late
Lincoln – one bus was consistently late
Julian – special education bus was consistently late
Whittier – one Early Childhood bus was consistently late
The late arrivals were corrected by assigning new bus drivers.

We continue to monitor all the bus routes. If there are any issues or concerns, the district office is in contact with the owner of Lakeview to solve any problems. The district has continued to emphasize to Lakeview that they must do a better job of communicating to parents, schools and the district office when buses are running late.